
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Week beginning 13th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week, Christmas has continued in Foundation!  What a great nativity performance by all 
the children. We were so proud of their singing, acting and dancing. 
We have continued with our Christmas crafts and learning about the Christmas story and 
listening to Christmas stories.  
  
In Phonics this week, we have all been consolidating what we have already learnt. Keep 
reading over the holidays and sharing stories ready for term 3. 
 
As part of next term’s theme we have got an activity that we would like to do that involves 
each child needing an old, plain t-shirt that can be cut up (we don’t want to say too much 
more, as the activity is always a nice surprise for the children). For this reason, we would 
appreciate everyone bringing in an old t-shirt in the first week back. Thank you in advance. 
 
We would really like to say a big well done to all of the children for their hard work and 
enthusiasm during this term.  They have kept up their energy all through the term and we 
hope they enjoy their well-deserved break.  
 
 
Dates for your diary –  

 Tuesday 4th January – Start of Term 3 

Tuesday 18th January – writing workshop. 

Thank you for your continued support, have a lovely Christmas and here’s to healthy New 
Year!! 
 

Mrs Uttley, Miss Ralph, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates and Mrs Wade 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

Have a great Christmas, enjoying some baking maybe, reading and spending time with your 

families. 

Love Buzz and Bertie 

 


